Harold G. Begay, Ph.D. Superintendent

Adelbert Goldtooth, Interim Human Resource Director

Crystal A. Yazzie, MA Interim Business Manager

Tuba City Unified School District #15

"A CULTURE OF EXCELLENCE"

P.O. Box 67, Tuba City, Arizona 86045 ♦ Phone: (928) 283-1006 ♦ Fax: (928) 283-1200 ♦ Website: www.tcusd.org

AGENDA

NOTICE OF A WORK STUDY SESSION OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF TUBA CITY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the general public that the Governing Board of the Tuba City Unified School District No. 15 will convene a Governing Board Work Study Session open to the public on Saturday, October 22, 2016 at 8:00 am to 1:00 p.m. (M.S.T.) in the Marriott Conference Room, at the Courtyard Marriott, 2650 S. Beulah Blvd., Flagstaff, Arizona 86001. If any disabled person needs any type of accommodation, please notify the office of the Superintendent at (928-283-1006) prior to the time scheduled for the meeting.

Board members of the Tuba City Unified School District may attend either in person or, where necessary, by telephone, video or internet conferencing.

Governing Board Work Study Saturday, October 22, 2016 **Courtyard Marriott - Conference Room** 2650 S. Beulah Blvd., Flagstaff, AZ 86001 Phone: (928) 779-5800

Saturday, October 22, 2016 - 8:00 - 1:00 pm (M.S.T.)

K-5 School Construction Update

8:00 - 1:00 PM

- 1. Construction Update Sierra Vista Middle School Visitation, Design, Colors, Cultural **Implications**
- 2. Artesian Well Development, Warrior Drive, & State Facilities Board
- 3. Impact Aid Cash Flow Update & New School Completion Date July 2017
- 4. Closing Impact Aid Bond Documents
- 5. Impact Aid Application for New Middle School

Marie Wheeler, Board President Tuba City Unified School District No. 15

Date 10/19/2016 Time 10:30 AM By

Cheryl Barlow, Board Secretary